
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 99.07% Kingfishers 94.72% Jackdaws 97.42%  Hummingbirds 96.43% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.91% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos 

 

Watch this Space We are in the process of organising an exciting trip for the KS2 

children on 22nd October.  More details to follow. 

 

Harvest Festival The whole school will be taking part in a Harvest Festival service at St Mary 

and St Walstan Church, Bawburgh on Thursday 3rd October. We would appreciate if you could 

donate tinned or packet food (Rice Pudding, Soup, Juice, Longlife Milk, Jam, Custard, Tinned 

Potatoes, Tinned Tomatoes and Sponge Puddings) which will be given to the Norwich Foodbank. 

Please send your donations in by Tuesday 1st October in order for us to create a display  in the 

church.  The children will walk from school at 9.15 a.m. and will return by mid morning.  School 

uniform should be worn and please ensure your child brings a waterproof coat.  There will be no 

charge for this activity.  

 

Thank you The Office staff would like to thank parents for their support and patience 

during the start of a very busy Autumn Term.     

 

Vacancies Both Bawburgh and Barford have vacancies for After School Club Playworker’s and 

SEND 1:1. If you are interested in either role please contact the school office for more 

information.  

 

Music at Bawburgh! Watch out for information coming out early next week about the 

exciting opportunities we have on offer this term at school. This includes information about 

choir, which will be starting up on Friday 27th September for children in years 3 - 4. 
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Choir More information to follow 

 

ASDA School Cashpot The Friends have signed us up to the ASDA school cashpot to earn 

money for our school. Simply download and sign up to the ASDA Rewards app and add the 

school. Everytime you shop ASDA will donate a percentage of your shop to our school. 

 

Bawburgh village fireworks – See poster  

Bawburgh Youth Club 27th September  

 

Premier Education Afterschool Club We have some spaces available if your child would 

like to join the multisports afterschool club.  Tuesday for Yrs 1,2 and 3.  Wednesday for Yrs 4, 

5 and 6.  Either complete the form on ParentMail or let the Office know. 

 

Reminder When you drop off and pick up your child from school, please do so with due car and 

attention and do not put others at risk.  Please do not park inconsiderately, block residents’ 

drives, use their drives for turning or park dangerously near to the junctions. 

 

Diary Dates 03.10.24 Harvest Festival 

 


